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FCC Mail Room

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
9300 East Hampton Drive
Capitol Heights, MD 20743

RE: Radio Stations WSJS / WMFR I WCOG

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission that the main studio and

transmitter control point of WSJS (Winston-Salem NC), WMFR (High Point NC) and

WCOG (Greensboro NC), which are licensed to Crescent Media Group LLC) have

been moved as follows:

From: 875 West 5th Street, Winston-Salem, NC

To: 210 North Main Street, Kernersville, NC

There has been no change in the official mailing address, which remains as 3012

Highwoods Boulevard, Suite 201, Raleigh, NC 27604.

If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this matter,

please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

/UJCA eje
Paul Michels
Director of Group Operations
Curtis Crescent Media Group, LLC
(919) 882-3751
pmicheIscurtismedia .com
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